
 

 
 
 
 NOTICE 
 
 MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 
 Mississippi School for Mathematics and Science (MSMS)  

Subcommittee Meeting 
 

The members of the MSMS Subcommittee of the Mississippi Board of 
Education will meet on Wednesday, March 19, 2025, via Teams or in 
Suite 311 at 8:15 a.m.  The public is invited to attend in the MDE 
Auditorium on second floor in the Central High School Building.   

 

 

 

 
Posted:  March 18, 2025 


